
	
  

	
  

 
February 24, 2016 

 
Professor. BASSAM TIBI 
PROFESSOR EMERITUS  
INTERNATIONAL RELATIONS 
UNIVERSITAT OF GÖTTINGEN 
Institute Fur Plitikwissenschaft  
Platz der GÖTTINGEN 
37073 GÖTTINGEN 
b.tibi@sowi.uni-goettingen.de 
 
Dear Professor Tibi, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I extend to you, on behalf of Arab and Islamic Civilizations 
Department and the School of Humanities and Social Sciences, an offer of a short term 
appointment as the Cleveland Bayard Dodge distinguished visiting professor at the American 
University I Cairo during the Academic year 2015-2016, We expect the recipient to give three 
lectures, of which one is in Arabic. 
 
Normally we offer round-trip economy airfare to Cairo, one week of accommodation at a five 
star hotel (bed and breakfast only), as well as 600 Egyptian Pounds in per diem to cover local 
expenses, and a $1,000 honorarium. 
 
I am sure your visit to AUC, the details of which will be finalized between you and the 
Department of Arab and Islamic Civilizations, will be of considerable benefit to our faculty and 
students.  I hope it will be equally rewarding to you.  We look forward to the pleasure of you 
visit.  If I can of any assistance to you please do not hesitate to contact me at any time. 
 
 
Most sincerely, 

 
Nathaniel Bowditch 
Dean 
School of Humanities and Social Sciences 
The American University in Cairo 
 
 


